
 
OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR 

STATE OF HAWAII 
 

UPDATED HOURS FOR WALK-IN NAME CHANGE 
APPLICATIONS AND APOSTILLES 

 
Aloha,  
 
Effective November 1st, 2019 the Office of the Lieutenant Governor will begin new 
hours of operation for walk-in services for name changes and apostilles.  
 
The updated hours of operation will be: 
 
Monday – Friday 
From 7:45am – 3:00pm   
 
Name change services, applications, and tracking are available online 24/7 at 
https://namechange.ehawaii.gov . 
 
The Lieutenant Governor’s Office will remain open for all other business  
Monday – Friday 7:45am to 4:30pm.  
 
Mahalo for your understanding and patience during this transition.  
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